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December 17, 2020

Teri Lehrke

City Clerk

City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

Re:  US Highway 53 Caorridor
Dear Ms. Lehrke;

Thank you for forwarding a copy of the La Crosse Common Council Resolution regarding the
US Highway 53 corridor.

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation's Transportation Projects Commission (TPC) will
review the status of the enumerated US Highway 53 major project at a future meeting. The
resolution will be taken into consideration at that time.

In the interim, if you have questions regarding the US 53 corridor, please contact WisDOT
Southwest Region Project Development Chief Michael Hoelker at (608) 246-3832 or
Michael.Hoelker@dot.wi.qov.

Sincerely,

Secretary-Designee







